
BLOOR STREET UNITED CHURCH
BLOOR AND HURON STREETS

TORONTO 5

27th June 1927.

Sir Arthur 7/. Currie, G.C.M.G.,K.C.B.
Principal and Vice-Chancellor,
McGill University, Montreal,P.Q.

My dear Sir Arthur :-

It was very kind of you to write 

me in regard to the invitation from the American 

Church in Montreal. I appreciate it greatly 

from you both as the Commander under whom I 

served and the Principal of my Alma Mater. It 

is exceedingly difficult for me to leave Toronto 

and I do not yet see my way clear to accept 

the invitation, wonderful though the opportunity 

is and delightful as the associations in Montreal 

would be. Again thanking you and with kindest

Very truly yours,

*

REV. GEORGE C. PIDGEON, D.D. 
MINISTER

personal regards,


